
Rushey Green Primary Newsletter 

CHILD ABSENCE 
If you child is absent due to illness: Please contact the school office or leave a voicemail (option 1) clearly 
stating their full name, class, reason for absence detailing symptoms and expected return date.  

YEAR 2 CANADA 
What a great start of term! This has been our country focus week and we have learnt inter-
esting facts about Canada. On Wednesday we celebrated Canada Day and wore something red 
to commemorate their independency. We had fun playing outdoor games, creating our own 
Niagara Falls, we had pancake with syrup and we even had time for a little boogie! 
 

For science we learnt that when we mix liquids we make a new solution and 
when they do not mix together they are called ‘immiscible’. With oil and wa-
ter we made lava lamps: as the oil floated to the top of our cups, the effer-
vescent tablet made the water at the bottom react, creating bubbles which 
looked like colourful tornadoes.  

 
We ended the week learning about Makaton. Our signs of the week are 
‘greetings’: 

11 Sept 

2020 

Please follow us on: @RusheyGPrimary 

Welcome back!   
 
Great to see you all again.   The school this week has felt alive with fun and laughter.  Our children have 
made us all proud, they have adapted to the new ways of working and moving around the building very 
well.  It will take time for us all to adjust so thank you all for your patience and understanding during this 
time.  
 
We aim to keep you informed of what's happening in school as much as we can.  Year group Newsletters 
will be sent out to all this week. We are always updating our school website http://www.https://
www.rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk/  please keep an eye on your child's class page. You can also follow us 
on Twitter http://www.https://twitter.com/home  
 
If you do have any questions or concerns please contact the school office to make an appointment to 
come in and meet with a member of the senior leadership team. 
 
Have super weekend.  
 
Lisa Williams  
Headteacher 

RECEPTION  CLASSES 
This week we welcomed many children to our reception classes. The children 
in R1 were really excited to see their new classroom and the outside area. 
They have enjoyed reading in the book corner and playing on the climbing 
frame in the playground, as well as using the sand tray to build sandcastles in.  
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